
From: David Kay 
Sent: Friday, 16 December 2016 5:29 p.m.
To: Consultations
Subject: Re: Dental Council: Consultation on the 2017/18 draft budgets, APC fees,

disciplinary levies and other fees

DCNZ
re APC budget increase

I wish to submit my objection to the proposed 20% increase in APC fees for 2017.
This is excessive given a 3% CPI and I do not think you should take it for granted to expect dental council
members to cover these increases.

Regards
David Kay BDS




